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Dr. Paula Bums
Associate Vice President Academic Affairs
Northern Alberta Institute of Technology (NAIT)
11762 - 106 Street NW
Edmonton, AB. T5G 2Rl

Dear Dr. Bums

RE: NAIT Bachelor of Technology (BTech)

It was with pleasure that I reviewed the program proposal for your Bachelor of Technology
program, including the Health Sciences focus. This innovative and rigorous program, which has
been approved by the Campus Alberta Quality Council, promises to prepare graduates to meet
the current as well as future technology management needs in a variety of health care settings.

Upon successful completion of this program, graduates will be eligible for admission to the
Master of Health Studies (MHS) program offered by Athabasca University provided that they
also meet other stated admission requirements (e.g., grade point average, professional work
experience).

I wish you and your faculty well as you work toward implementing this exciting initiative. Best
wishes!

Sincerely,

~~~ /Y~LP/Id
Pamela Hawranik, RN, PhD
Dean, Faculty of Graduate Studies

cc: Ellen Hughes, Dean, School of Health Sciences

1 University Drive
Athabasca AB T9S 3A3
Canada

Telephone: 1-800-788-9041
Fax: (780) 675-6437
Web site: www.athabascau.ca
Enquiries: www.askau.ca
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